
2.19 Actions Related to the Purchase Order with Golden Bay Construction, Inc. for Speed
Hump Installations.

Recommendation:    
Adopt a resolution authorizing the City Manager or her designee to:
(a) Execute a purchase order with Golden Bay Construction, Inc. (Hayward, CA) for speed
hump installations for a one-year term beginning on or about July 1, 2024, and ending on
or about June 30, 2025, for a not-to-exceed amount of $400,000; and
(b) Exercise up to six one-year options to extend the term of the purchase order with the
last option ending on or about June 30, 2031, subject to the appropriation of funds.
CEQA: Categorically Exempt, File No. ER23-136, CEQA Guideline Section 15301(c)
Existing Facilities. (Finance)
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SUBJECT: ACTIONS RELATED TO THE PURCHASE ORDER WITH GOLDEN BAY 
CONSTRUCTION, INC. FOR SPEED HUMP INSTALLATIONS 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Adopt a resolution authorizing the City Manager or her designee to: 

a) Execute a purchase order with Golden Bay Construction, Inc. (Hayward, CA) for speed hump 
installations for a one-year term beginning on or about July 1, 2024, and ending on or about June 
30, 2025, for a not-to-exceed amount of $400,000; and 

b) Exercise up to six one-year options to extend the term of the purchase order with the last option 
ending on or about June 30, 2031, subject to the appropriation of funds. 

BASIS FOR RECOMMENDATION: 
The Department of Transportation requires services for the installation of speed humps on City streets to 
enhance safety for pedestrians, cyclists, and motorists. Speed humps and other traffic calming initiatives 
are designed to curtail vehicle speeds, diminish the likelihood of collisions, and to ensure safety for road 
users. Through the installation of speed humps and other traffic calming initiatives, the Department of 
Transportation’s objective is to cultivate responsible driving practices and advance the overall safety of 
City communities. 

In March 2024, a competitive Request for Bids was released by the Finance Department to procure these 
services. The Request for Bids provisioned for a one-year initial term and an additional six one-year 
options for the City to extend the term. One responsive bid was submitted, and no protests were received. 
Staff recommends award to Golden Bay Construction, Inc. as the sole responsive, and responsible bidder 
pursuant to the bidding procedures of the San José Municipal Code, Section 4.12.310B(1). Approval of this 
recommendation ensures the City receives these essential services. 
 
Commission Recommendation/Input: There is no commission recommendation or input associated with 
this action.  
COST AND FUNDING SOURCE: 
Funding for these costs have been programmed as part of the 2024-2025 Proposed Capital Budget under 
the Safety - Pedestrian Improvements appropriation in the Traffic Capital program. This funding is 
programmed as part of the ongoing appropriation. 

FOR QUESTIONS CONTACT: Albie Udom, Deputy Director of Finance- Purchasing and Risk 
Management, at Albie.Udom@sanjoseca.gov. 
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